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Notice 

 
Date: October 1, 2024 

 
 

This is to inform all students of the 1st semesters that October 4, 2024, is the last day to request changes to 
your SEC, VAC, AEC, and DSE papers. Only for those students who by mistakenly fill the paper and not 
completing the prerequisites of the particular paper. Any requests made after this deadline will not be 
considered. 

 
 

Please ensure that any changes are submitted to the administrative office signed by the concerned teachers till 
the end of the day October 4. 

 
 

For any queries, please contact the Admin office. 
 
 
 
 

 


